

12th November 2020

To whom it may concern,

RE: Tumut Community Gardens Group Committee.

This letter is to confirm that on the 4th November 2020 the Tumut Community Gardens Group Committee **CLOSED** the Westpac Bank account ending with 7461.

The funds were disbursed through a Bank Cheque with the Payee being Snowy Valley Council.

I can confirm the Committee have no further Bank Accounts with Westpac Banking Corporation.

Melissa Pollack Personal Banking Advisor

102 Wynyard Street, Tumut NSW 2720 T 02 6941 1111 | E mpollack@westapc.com.au



Document Set ID: 3075714 Version: 1, Version Date: 12/11/2020

10.7 Attachment 1 Page 299